Reference: FOI3764

North Tyt;eiide Council

Request:

We would be interested to receive details of Council spend on Occupational Health
and Wellbeing between 2015 and 2019 and then 2020.

**The Council outsourced a number of its central “back-office” services to ENGIE under a
long term contract that commenced on 1st November 2012. The arrangement for
Occupational Health was brought back in House on 1st November 2020. As such the
annual contractual payments for the service is provided for the Council by ENGIE, which
is a private company and as such is exempt from the provisions of the Freedom of
Information Act. The information requested is not the Council’s information.

During the outsourced period the council were responsible for additional costs above the
contract, which are displayed below, with the contractual costs only included since 1st
November 2020. All dates are financial Years starting 1st April and ending 31st March.
15/16 - £4,000.00

16/17 - £5,000.00

17/18 - £3,750.00

18/19 - £5,315.00

19/20 - £5,687.50

20/21 - £118,898.00 (of which £87,615 is the contractual payments)**

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY
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